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On September 2020 in Eagle Point I watched a catastrophic fire make its way 

towards my in laws home while we evacuated. It was making its way towards us 

while we grabbed what we could before having to run to the car and leave. We left 

behind many animals in an attempt to safely flee the fire, one of the cats we were not 

able to get was my own. I fully support SB 926 because everything that happened 

that day should have been prevented. This bill will provide accountability for the 

wrong doing of a large corporate company. I have watched my in laws struggle to 

complete their rebuild and continue to see devastation when we go visit them, what 

used to surround their home in lush greenery is still almost 5 years later bare and 

burned. SB 926 will also allow a billion dollar company to pay for their recklessness 

without help from the community which has no fault in the fire. We have already had 

our rates raised this year while PacifiCorp has yet to settle their debts. I fully support 

SB 926 and the justice it would help bring.  


